
From: Melissa Francis <ceo@steppingstonessociety.ca> 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 11:35:39 PM 
To: Barry Kalinski <bkalinski@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Josh Crick <jcrick@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Darcy Skarsen 
<dskarsen@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Mike Krywiak <mkrywiak@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Don Slipchuk 
<dslipchuk@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Dana Swigart <dswigart@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Ben Fadeyiw 
<bfadeyiw@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Cc: Tracy Ghostkeeper <admin@town.bonnyville.ab.ca>; Robin Bartlett <rbartlett@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Invitation to Grand Opening Events, Stepping Stones Crisis Society 
  
Good evening- Reeve, and Council! 
  
We are thrilled to share that the Grand Opening of our new facility is fast approaching! This exciting milestone 
celebrates the culmination of years of dedication, collaboration, and support from all of you and our project 
partners. 
 
We invite you to join us for the following events on Saturday, September 6, 2025:   

• Ribbon Cutting Ceremony: 10:30 AM at 5305 47 Street, Cold Lake, AB  (Free) 
• Open House: 11:00 AM at 5305 47 Street, Cold Lake, AB  (Free) 
• Building Better Futures Soiree: 5:30 PM cocktails, 6:30 PM dinner (Entertainment to follow) at the Cold 

Lake Agricultural Society, 4608 38 Ave., Cold Lake, AB  ($100) 
Attached, you will find the event posters with all the details 
 
As a valued members of our Capital Campaign Donors, we are pleased to reserve seat at the Grand Opening & 
Ribbon cutting as well as 4 included sponsor level tickets for the MD & Council to our Soiree event. If the MD were 
interested in additional tickets they are available at a Cost will be $100 a ticket (Table seats 10). As we start to 
prepare for these events and the numbers of tickets required we would be grateful for an RSVP me (Yes or No) by 15 
April 2025 with a potential RSVP for each event and the number of any additional guests.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of Stepping Stones Crisis Society. Your commitment has been instrumental in 
helping us achieve this milestone.  Kindly RSVP by 15 April 2025 indicating your attendance for both the Ribbon 
Cutting and Soiree so we can further plan the events and seating/needs requirements!  
  
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly at 
780-201-4938 or via email at ceo@SteppingStonesSociety.ca.  
 
We look forward to celebrating this transformative achievement with you!   
  
Thanks,   
Melissa  

  

  Melissa Francis 
Chief Executive Officer 
      Book time to meet with me    
C 780.201.4938 |  ceo@steppingstonessociety.ca 

   
Well-being Notice: Receiving this email out of normal working hours? Managing work and life responsibilities 
is unique for everyone. I have sent this email at a time that works for me. Please respond at a time that works for 
you!   
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